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Proposed Development 
Application No 0A2023/0718 
52 Cabbage Tree Road Bayview NSW 2104 

The General Manager 
Northern Beaches Council 

Re Bayview Golf Club Proposal 

The subject site is noted as being within the Council's 
biodiversity area. 

The concern is that the proposal will see the removal of 23 
trees in order to accommodate the development in the 
designated Wildlife Corridor from the Bay to Ingleside . 

Replacement plantings will take years for the trees to mature to 
existing heights . In the meantime fauna is deprived of shelter 
and food sources . 

Hole 10 loses 5 trees ( nos 21 to 25) whilst Hole 13 loses 11 
trees ( nos 30 to 40). We can't afford to lose so many trees 
within this widely known Wildlife Corridor. 

Accordingly, the proposal will not achieve an enhanced 
environmental and biodiversity quality on the site. 

No political donations have been made to Councillors / employees in the past years 

John Peterson 
21 Annam Road 

- 
Bayview NSW 2104 
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